Appendix 4

REPRESENTATION RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

1. Representation from Ms Mulholland

Thank you for your recent correspondence informing me of the new application for the procession
on 5/7/2014.

| would still like to offer my objection to this march based on the reasons stated previously that
Bonnybridge has not held any orange marches in years, and as this type of march is a contentious
issue, that could potentially cause trouble. In addition there is little enough parking in
Bonnybridge to go shopping etc and having this march would cause a major disruption to our
village.



